
There will be a call-out meeting for the Lake Central Cheer 2025-2026 season. Please join us 
on March 3rd, 2025 at 6:00pm in the Lake Central cafeteria.   
 
We will discuss open gyms, the tryout process, and a high-level overview of the cheer 
program. 
  
Please fill out the google doc if you are interested in trying out.   
 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeDSjz2t33G-
5zpFOvP7Vyfi2xLOdaG08L7p89Adj68g-8KbA/viewform?usp=header 
 
If you have any questions please reach out to jloden@lcscmail.com or jdp7712@aol.com 
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